
Safety Alert 

As we are heading into 2018 we wish to reflect and learn from certain 
events in our PDO Ras Al Hamra community.  

RAH Lesson Learned 2017 

Use this Alert: Discuss in Tool Box Talks and HSE Meetings  Distribute to Contractors  Post on HSE Notice Boards  Include in Site HSE Induction 

• Children left playing inside a parked vehicle in RAH housing: 

The danger from playing in vehicles, and then the risk from heat 
and humidity cannot be taken lightly and in one case it was fortunate 
children were noticed and evacuated from the car. 

We remind all parents to ensure their children are appropriately 
supervised.  Remember: 

 

• Hired private drivers transporting children to PDO School while not fitted with 
enough seats for the children and none at all. 

Parents MUST check the hired private driver’s compliance with the Safety Rules 
 

• Drivers traveling through RAH at excessive speed 

• Drivers travelling through RAH while on mobiles 

 We urge all drivers to adhere to speed limits and observe the Life Saving Rules; 
parents are minded to ensure their drivers adhere to all the rules. 


